
 

 

Memorandum to File 
 
FILE NO.: P-NO-P0148-26 
 
DATE:  November 4, 2022 
 
TO:  Kevin Chen, PE  
 
FROM:  Shari Spero, LTE 
 
RE:  Amaranth – K-Land 
  Route 130 and Renaissance Boulevard West 
  North Brunswick 
  Overall Landscaping Acceptance 
 

 
Please be advised that on November 4, 2022, our department performed a site visit to 
evaluate the installed landscape material for compliance with this project’s approvals 
and for the purpose of bond release. 
 
Please be advised at this time all proposed landscaping for this project site has been 
installed and is considered acceptable.  Should a significant time period (4 weeks) 
elapse between the issuance of this acceptance and the release of bonds, our office 
reserves the right to perform a re-inspection prior to bond release. 
 
Should you have any questions or require additional information, please contact this 
office. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


